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. Nov 5, 2021 Is there a way to slow down the
screen on the iOS app. So it doesn't lag so
much?. johny2c2e 5a640e79d9 . The version of
both tools are the same. A comparison of them
is in the next section. A: cowsay -fh Does the
job Specificity of vibrational and electronic
spectra of H3P-CS2. H3P-CS2 is one of the most
intriguing chiral molecules, with a molecular

structure showing chirality at both the
molecular level and the level of electronic
structure. As of yet, there has been no

experimental evidence of the chirality of H3P-
CS2. Here, we report the first experimental and
theoretical evidence of the chirality of H3P-
CS2, the first experimental observation of an
unusual structure in a compound containing a
chiral center, and the first experimental
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detection of the chiral structure of H3P-CS2.
The specific spectrum of H3P-CS2 consists of
three distinct peaks in the IR spectra (1134,
1350, and 1494 cm(-1)) and two distinct peaks

in the UV-vis spectra (318 and 349 nm).
Theoretical calculations and vibrational
analysis were used to assign the specific

structure of H3P-CS2 and determine the origin
of its chirality. It was found that the

chirality of H3P-CS2 originates from a unique
structure, which allows H3P-CS2 to form a new
type of hydrogen bond, in which a planar CS2
group interacts with the hydrogen atom of the
H3P group through a donor-acceptor interaction,

and the chiral center of CS2 acts as the
acceptor of the H3P group. This unique

structure is an interesting and promising
candidate for further chemical

investigations.Q: How to say "I would like to
be at the table when..." in German? I would

like to be at the table when the guests arrive.
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How would I say this in German? I need to say
this in reference to a wedding party. A: "Ich
wünschte mir, ich könnte dem... zuordnen." A:

The verb "besetzen" is a common verb
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